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February 15, 2012 

 

Tom Capone 

CEO, MTP 

 

Dear Tom, 

 

Rutgers University is honored to serve as the host for New York and New Jersey chapter of the 

Distance Learning Association.  As you know, Rutgers, the State University of New Jersey, has 

been expanding its fully online and hybrid courses at 20-25%/year over the last decade.  We are 

anxious now to take this to the next level, forming the new Center for Online and Hybrid 

Learning and Instructional Technologies, to create an active community of practice for those 

actively involved in distance learning and conducting research on innovative new approaches 

to use of technology in the classroom that we can translate into practice.  We’re sure that our 

partnership with MTP and NYDLA can enhance these efforts. 

 
We look forward to working together.  If you have any further questions or I can provide any 

additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

David Finegold 
 
  

 


